
        Reminders: 

• No school on Friday, April 7th. 

• April 19th is an early release day. 

• 10 volunteer hours are awarded for students        
referred and enrolled into our school. 

• Special Events: Please get admin approval at least 
one week prior to bringing in any special treats for 
your student’s class. Treats must be store bought 

and sealed. 
We offer a free daily breakfast from 7:00-7:25 a.m.                  

Bolts’ Communication Methods: 

Somerset Academy Bethany  

News/ Updates: 
 Dress down day is Friday, 

March 31st.  

 Students who earned the 
end of year testing      
incentive will be getting 
their reward on Wednes-
day, May 31st. 

 

 

 

Save the Date: 
 Bring the whole family to 

our 1st annual Trivia Night.  
It will be held at our Main 
location on April 1st, at 
5pm. We will have food, 
prizes and more! Entry fee: 
$20 per family. 

Bolt Weekly News 

3/24/2023 

Donations Needed: 
• Disinfectant Spray 

• Glue Sticks 

• Ziploc bags 

• Copy Paper 

• Disinfectant Wipes 

• Water bottles 

• Crayons 

• Band-Aids 

• Counting blocks 

 

 

** Parents are awarded 1 
volunteer hour per $10 
spent** 

Making Life 
Easier 

Prevent overdue charges by 
paying tuition early through 
our website, under school 

store. 

 

 Tip of the WEEK: 
Always label your students’ items 

with first and last names in           

permanent marker. 

 

Lost & Found Items not labeled are 

located at our main offices.  

 

Items not picked up by the end of 

the school year, will be donated. 

TEXT BLASTS:  

 Text the message  @sombethany to 81010   

FACEBOOK:   

 https://www.facebook.com/SomersetBethany/   

WEBSITE:    

 https://www.somersetacademybethany.org/   

YOUTUBE CHANNEL: 

 https://www.youtube.com/channel/UC5bTANirih0NYm   

 Kc4eQp4SA   

Can you solve the Riddles : 
 

1.  What has four fingers and a thumb, but isn't 
alive? 
2.  What goes all the way around the world but 
stays in a corner? 
3.  Which word in the dictionary is always spelled         
incorrectly?  

Spring Egg Hunt 
 

Kindergarten and first grade will be having an egg hunt on Thursday, April 6th. Each student will be 
required to bring their own spring hunt basket or bag.  Kindergarten is asking for a donation of 10 pack 

empty plastic eggs and candy or treats.  First grade is asking for pre filled plastic eggs. More infor-
mation forthcoming. All egg donations are due April 4th. 

 
Congratulations to the students who participated and collected the most items from the spring break 

scavenger hunt. They have won a “No Homework Coupon” to be used for the month of April! 

 . 
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